
CONSIDERATION OF APPROVAL OF THE CONCUSSION OVERSIGHT TEAM 
(COT) FOR 2024-25 SCHOOL YEAR

Action Item:

Each district must establish a Concussion Oversight Team (COT), and this action item will allow 
for COT membership approval for this coming school year.  

Superintendent’s Recommendation:

I recommend the 2024-2025 COT members be approved as presented.   

COT:

Dr. William Hobbs, Chief Orthopedic Physician for NETX
Matt Burke, Trainer 
Jennifer Carnley, District Nurse and COT Administrator
Ashely Motley, Junior High Nurse
Brandy Musick, Elementary Nurse
Tina McCoy, Primary Nurse

Suggested Motion:

I move to approve the 2024-2025 COT members as presented.


